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Welcome to the April Eco-Schools Leicester eBulletin. This term we are busy planning the 
celebration event taking place on the 12 June at City Hall along with the termly #TeachMeet at the 
Botanical Gardens on the 22 May 2018 as well as supporting lots of schools going for their Green 
Flag Eco-Schools Award. As always, if you need any help or support email or contact me, many 
thanks, Lee 
 

  

 
Eco-Schools assessor training – 25 April 2018 
 
When a school submits their Green Flag application an assessor visits to meet the 
students and staff at the school.  Volunteers are trained to become Eco-Schools 
assessors and the next training is Wednesday 25 April 2018 at Phoenix House, 

Leicester. If you could like to attend please email Lee.jowett@leicester.gov.uk alternatively let me 
know if you would like to attend a future date. 

 

 
Deadline extended for Fairtrade Fortnight competitions  
 
The deadline for both the Fairtrade Schools and What’s the 
Mark competitions have been extended to Friday 27 April 
2018. 
 
If you would like more information please follow the link. 
 

 

 
 

 
Eco-Schools and Food for Life celebration event - 12 June 

 

https://eco-schools.org.uk/about-us/volunteer/
mailto:Lee.jowett@leicester.gov.uk
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/project-work/fairtrade-schools/
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/project-work/fairtrade-schools/
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/eco-schools-conferences-and-celebrations/eco-schools-food-for-life-celebration-2017/
schools.leicester.gov.uk/eco-schools
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/project-work/fairtrade-schools/


2018 
 
Information about our Eco-Schools and Food for Life 
celebration are now available online. It is a great opportunity 
to showcase your work to other schools, organisations and 
local councillors. 
 
Email now to reserve your school group. 

 
 

 
Environment, health and wellbeing TeachMeet for school 
leaders (SLT and Governors) – 24 May 2018 
 
To support school leaders have a better understanding of all 
the projects in Leicester, we are hosting an annual TeachMeet 
at City Hall on Thursday 24 May 2018. Further information 
available in the newsletter or book via the Eventbrite link. 

 

 
 

 
#EcoTeachmeet – 22 May 2018 – Outdoor Learning  
 
Find out about opportunities to develop outdoor learning in 
your school. The last #EcoTeachMeet of the year will take 
place at the University of Botanical Gardens on Tuesday 24 
May 2018 from 4.00-5.30pm.  
 
The first half will be an opportunity to meet providers at their 
market stalls followed by 5 minutes quick-fire presentations. 
 
To confirm your attendance please use the Eventbrite link. 
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Happy Feet Day and Happy Shoesday 
– part of Walk to School Week  
 
On Tuesday 22 May this year 
thousands of children and grown-ups 
across the country will be wearing 
their happy shoes. Happyshoes day 
raises vital funds for Living Streets’ 
work.  
 
Why not link your Happyshoes Day to 
a ‘Shoes for Africa’ Day by donating 
old shoes and raising funds. 
 
Download information about the 
scheme or get in touch with Katie 
France, Living Streets or Ken Dunn 
Africa’s Gift (Shoes for Africa) 
 

 
 

 
Free - Plastic pen recycling scheme 
 
We are working with COG (a small Leicester based, not-for-
profit, social enterprise) to run a plastic pen recycling scheme 
(funded by BIC).  This great scheme will enable all schools to 
recycle old pens (felt tip, highlighter, fountain & ballpoint) 
which are generally more difficult to recycle.  
 
This is a limited opportunity for Leicester schools as 
Terracycle are not taking on any new school sign ups. 
 
To sign up complete the very short survey now. Deadline for 
initial expression of interest 27 April 2018. 

 

 
 

 
Visit to South Africa – February 2019 
 
There is still an opportunity for colleagues to visit South Africa 
during February 2019. For more information please download 
the information pack or contact Lee Jowett as soon as 
possible for payment schedules.  
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Healthier Air for School Award 
 
There is still time to submit your evidence for the Healthier 
Air for Schools Award. Find out all about the award and 
submission dates by following the link. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Explore Bradgate 
 
Bradgate Park Trust, as the charity that cares for Bradgate 
Park and Swithland Wood, is introducing a new EXPLORE 
education programme, suitable for schools and covering both 
Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 themes. 
 
More information is available on the Bradgate Park website. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
National Smile month is nearly here 
 
As we head in to Spring we are in full planning mode for our 
2018 National Smile Month (NSM) Campaign in Leicester City. 
NSM is the UK’s largest and longest running national 
campaign and this year it runs from 14 May – 14 June 2018.  
 
Follow the link for more information about what is happening 
in Leicester 
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https://www.bradgatepark.org/Handlers/Download.ashx?IDMF=acb13194-b608-4c89-b0ca-aee590d7d55e
https://www.bradgatepark.org/for-schools
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https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/national-smile-month-2018/
https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/services/environment-health-and-well-being/environmental-education/project-work/healthier-air-for-leicester-schools-award/
https://www.bradgatepark.org/for-schools


 
30 Days Wild 
 
Can you do something wild every day throughout June? That’s 
30 simple, fun and exciting Random Acts of Wildness. 
 
We're giving you a free pack of goodies to help you plan your 
wild month, plus lots of ideas from your Wildlife Trust to 
inspire you to stay wild all throughout June (and beyond!). 
 
To get your free 30 Days Wild pack, which includes a 
wallchart, a poster, an interactive booklet and some stickers 
to help you go wild, just select who is taking part and take the 
next step! 
  

 
 
 

 
March 2018 Newsletter 
 
The most recent newsletter is now available to download 
from the schools extranet. It contains information about the 
#EcoTeachmeet, celebration event and lots of other things 
happening in and around Leicester. 
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